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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

For Immediate Release       Date: 1 September 2023 

 

IHS International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 

 

 

The Company wishes to make the following announcements: 

1. The Company has changed its address to 4th Floor, Ropemaker Place, 25 Ropemaker Street, 

London, EC2Y 9LY, United Kingdom, with effect on and from 17 March 2022;  

 

2. Christopher McLoughlin has resigned as a director of the Company and each of Kevin Wise and 

Elizabeth Hithersay have been appointed as directors of the Company, in each case, with effect 

on and from 15 March 2022; and 

 

3. Kevin Wise has resigned as a director of the Company and Kate Wallace has been appointed as a 

direct of the Company, in each case, with effect on and from 29 July 2022.  

For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact Elizabeth Hithersay of IHS 

International Holdings Limited, as follows:  

E-mail: mailto:elizabeth.hithersay@spglobal.com 

Telephone:  +44 020 7176 2881 

 


